
 

 

 

 

 

Affordable Housing 

Supplementary Planning Document 
 

The Central Lancashire authorities (Chorley, Preston and South Ribble 

Councils) have produced an Affordable HousingSupplementary Planning 

Document (SPD). This SPD was adopted by each of the councils following 

approval of adoption by the appropriate committees on the following dates: 

 

Chorley Borough Council – Council – 25 September 2012 

Preston City Council – Cabinet – 21 November 2012 

South Ribble Borough Council – Council – 18 October 2012 

 

The adopted SPD can be viewed on the websites of the three authorities and 

also at the following offices: 

 
Civic Offices, Union Street, Chorley, Lancashire PR7 1AL  
Monday – Friday 8.45am -5.00pm  
 
Town Hall, Lancaster Road, Preston, PR1 2RL  
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday 8.00am to 6.00pm  
Thursday 10.30am – 6.00pm 

 

The Civic Centre, West Paddock, Leyland PR25 1DH  
Monday – Thursday 8.30 am -5.15 pm, Friday 8.30am – 4.45pm  
 
 

Any person aggrieved by the adoption of this SPD may apply to the High 

Court for permission to apply for judicial review of the decision to adopt the 

SPD. 

 

Any such application for leave to review the decision must be made promptly 

and in any case not later than three months after the date on which the this 

Adoption Statement was published – that is by 16 December 2013. 

 

       


